
Ban on the carriage of  
dangerous items in rail traffic

Information given by German Federal Police:

From November 1, 2018 until January 31, 2019, it is prohibited to carry 
any dangerous item (every kind of knife, tear gas and blunt cut-and-thrust 
weapon) which could cause injuries – on Fridays and Saturdays between 
20.00 and 06.00 the following day.

The ban applies to all federal railway facilities including the suburban, regio-
nal and long distance train sections between the stations Berlin Zoologi-
scher Garten and Berlin Lichtenberg as well as all stations located in 
between (Zoologischer Garten – Tiergarten – Bellevue – Hauptbahnhof – 
Friedrichstraße – Hackescher Markt - Alexanderplatz – Jannowitzbrücke – 
Ostbahnhof – Warschauer Str. – Ostkreuz – Nöldnerplatz – Lichtenberg).

Due to the current situation regarding violent offences by the use of dange-
rous items this banning order is issued and enforced by German Federal 
Police. In case of a violation of this banning order dangerous items will be 
seized and a fine for non-compliance will be imposed.

We want you to travel safely!

Weitere Informationen:
www.bundespolizei.de/agv-berlin


